
Dear Associated Students of Gavilan College, 

 

I am running for the 

Area 5 seat on your 

Board of Trustees, and 

while I regret that I am 

unable to present 

myself to you in 

person, I thank you for 

taking up the question 

of endorsing me. 

 

I am a resident of 

Hollister, a graduate of Live Oak High School, the parent of two (one a senior in 

college, the other a senior in high school), and a full time high school teacher (at 

Sobrato High School in Morgan Hill). I cannot take time off from schoo



Dumbledore's Army - youth taking on the real threats of the day). I love the time I 

spend with my students. 

 

I want you to know that if I am elected I will always be interested to hear what you 

have to say. I am concerned that all students should feel valued as member of the 

campus community. I also believe that we need to be constantly looking to 

understand the obstacles that get in the way of students' ability to complete the 

education goals they have set for themselves. 

 

I would be honored to have your support, and I look forward to meeting you, 

whether on the main campus or in Hollister.  

 

Thank you, 

Jeanie Wallace 

 


